
July 15, 1996 

Dear Harold, 

It was so good to hear from you the 
other day. I am sure you must feel good to have made it 
home, even if you now have some new medical worries. 
Hanh-Trang may be of some help regarding diet. 

Our plans are essentially the same as I outlined 
in my previous letter. We should arrive in Fairfax late on 
Sat. the 20th. I am sure we will stay there and visit on 
Sunday (but that can be changed if necessary). Most likely, 
we will stay there and communte to Frederick probably on 
Monday and Tuesday (the 22nd & 23rd). We will call you on 
Sunday morning to see exactly when would be best for us to 
visit. I am fairly certain Dennis is also planning to cane 
down at this time too. 

I am half-way through Hosty's Pudding and I 
think it is excellent. I am reading it carefully and making 
sane minor grammatical corrections as I go. Hosty's book 
seems to have given you an excellent opportunity to 
review some important material -- perhaps even better than 
Posner in some respects. 

I believe I should be able to provide much of what 
Dennis Maugere is looking for. I hope he will get in touch 
with either Dennis or myself. 

Take care. We are looking forward to our visit. 

Best, 


